
 

 

40TH ANNIVERSARY 
 

This year marks the 40TH consecutive year that GFWC Peninsula Hills 

Women's Club has hosted its Thanksgiving Dinner for Seniors.  If you 

are apart from your family this Thanksgiving, we would be pleased to 

have you celebrate with us and enjoy a home cooked turkey dinner with 

all the trimmings, camaraderie and a Thanksgiving Blessing.  

DATE:                       Thursday, November 23rd 
TIME:                        Dinner served at Noon—Doors Open at 11:15 
WHERE:                   Veterans Memorial  Senior  Center                     

                                    1455 Madison Avenue       
                                    Redwood City, CA. 94061 
RESERVATIONS:     650-780-7276 (Please leave a message) 

DEADLINE:       Monday, November 20th or until  the seating limit  
         is reached. 

 

NOTE:        SEATING IS LIMITED 

Please Note:  Take-out dinners will not be available.  Leftovers may be 

available at the end of the event. 

GFWC Peninsula Hills Women’s Club 
GFWC.PHWC@gmail.com 


